

TEST YOURSELF 3-CLASS 8\_\_

Fullname: \_\_\_\_\_

**I. Choose the word that has underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.**

- |                         |                     |                       |                     |
|-------------------------|---------------------|-----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>i</u> con      | B. <u>v</u> isual   | C. <u>s</u> cenic     | D. <u>d</u> isaster |
| 2. A. <u>t</u> erritory | B. <u>S</u> cottish | C. <u>o</u> ften      | D. <u>t</u> ornado  |
| 3. A. <u>p</u> arade    | B. <u>r</u> age     | C. <u>e</u> arthquake | D. <u>c</u> limate  |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> ource    | B. <u>v</u> isit    | C. <u>c</u> astle     | D. <u>s</u> tation  |
| 5. A. <u>d</u> ead      | B. <u>h</u> ealth   | C. <u>g</u> reat      | D. <u>h</u> avy     |

**II. Choose the word that has different stress pattern.**

- |                |              |                |               |
|----------------|--------------|----------------|---------------|
| 1. A. paradise | B. exhibit   | C. invention   | D. excursion  |
| 2. A. medical  | B. natural   | C. kangaroo    | D. visitor    |
| 3. A. volcanic | B. refugee   | C. contaminate | D. tsunami    |
| 4. A. evacuate | B. emergency | C. biography   | D. economic   |
| 5. A. rescue   | B. damage    | C. collapse    | D. illustrate |

**III. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d to complete the sentence.**

- Air pollution has many effects \_\_\_\_\_ the environment and living organisms.  
A. in            B. of            C. for            D. on
- The volcano has erupted approximately once every ten years \_\_\_\_\_ 1970.  
A. since        B. in            C. from        D. for
- After a severe storm, there is often \_\_\_\_\_ along the shore that will need to be removed.  
A. waste        B. debris        C. lava        D. junk
- In the 1980s, acid rain \_\_\_\_\_ widespread damage to forests in the areas.  
A. made of    B. resulted in    C. led for        D. caused by
- \_\_\_\_\_ plastic takes so long to break down, it pollutes the land and water.  
A. Even though    B. While        C. Since        D. Because of
- If I had the chance to take part in an International summer camp, I \_\_\_\_\_ very excited.  
A. am            B. was            C. will be        D. would be
- \_\_\_\_\_ do earthquakes usually last? - Less than one minute.  
A. How strong    B. How long    C. How often    D. How far
- Niagara Falls is a great natural \_\_\_\_\_ on the border of the USA and Canada.



Alex \_\_\_\_\_ **(not do)** the gardening before it started raining.

The amount of plastic in the ocean \_\_\_\_\_ **(increase)** if we \_\_\_\_\_ **(not take)** action now.

Outdoor air pollution \_\_\_\_\_ **(cause)** more than 3 million deaths a year.

There \_\_\_\_\_ **(be)** more than 80,000 wildfires so far this year.

What would you do if you \_\_\_\_\_ **(catch)** in a hurricane's path?

By the time Hurricane Gilbert \_\_\_\_\_ **(hit)** Mexico it \_\_\_\_\_ **(change)** characteristics.

Heavy rains \_\_\_\_\_ **(lash)** the coast of Orissa and Andhra Pradesh in 2013.

In the early morning hours, tornado warnings \_\_\_\_\_ **(issue)** for storms in Oklahoma.

Water pollution makes aquatic plants and animals \_\_\_\_\_ **(die)**.

Survivors said that many people managed \_\_\_\_\_ **(escape)**, but they could not run away fast enough.

#### **VI. Supply the correct form of the words in brackets.**

A natural disaster can cause \_\_\_\_\_ of life or property damage. **(lose)**

Human greenhouse gas emissions are causing \_\_\_\_\_ warming. **(globe)**

Kangaroos and koalas are only \_\_\_\_\_ to Australia. **(nation)**

Hurricane Katrina was one of the \_\_\_\_\_ hurricanes ever to hit the United States. **(dead)**

Filters do not remove all \_\_\_\_\_ from water. **(contaminate)**

Freak tornado leaves trail of \_\_\_\_\_ in its wake. **(destroy)**

\_\_\_\_\_ appeal to the government to enact laws to stop factories from discharging toxic Chemicals into the sea. **(environment)**

Toxic pollution is contaminated water, soil, and air that is \_\_\_\_\_. **(poison)**

Pollution kills more people than both war and \_\_\_\_\_. **(violent)**

English is the most widely \_\_\_\_\_ language worldwide, with 1.5 billion speakers. **(speak)**

#### **VII. Choose the word or phrase which best fits each gap.**

What is pollution? Stinky stuff? Muck? Poison? Yes, all those things... and more.

Some is obvious like smoke (1) \_\_\_\_\_ you can see but much of it is not obvious at all.

Yet you're eating it and drinking it and breathing it most of the time. And what is worse is that all this muck (2) \_\_\_\_\_ all other life on Earth. You can find pollution made by

people just about (3) \_\_\_\_\_ on the planet. Even (4) \_\_\_\_\_ places like the Arctic

are badly polluted by nasty Chemicals made by people. The polar bears and seals there have poisonous Chemicals made by people in their bodies and (5) \_\_\_\_\_ do the Inuit people who live with them. These nasty things kill many animals and make others sick - including

penguins (6) \_\_\_\_\_ the Antarctic. They also kill people and make them ill too. There's

nowhere on the planet (7) \_\_\_\_\_ with no pollution; (8) \_\_\_\_\_ the bottom of the sea

or high up in the air.

|               |         |             |           |
|---------------|---------|-------------|-----------|
| 1. what       | where   | when        | which     |
| 2. pollutes   | affects | results     | attracts  |
| 3. everywhere | nowhere | wherever    | somewhere |
| 4. remote     | quiet   | interesting | crowded   |
| 5. either     | also    | neither     | so        |
| 6. of         | on      | in          | at        |
| 7. made       | left    | taken       | led       |
| 8. now that   | but for | not even    | no ever   |

### VIII. Read and choose the correct answers

Ha Tinh is a **disaster-prone** province in the central of Viet Nam. Since the beginning of 2015, this province has experienced three massive floods, causing devastating property damage. The floods razed thousands of homes, damaged numerous irrigation works, roads, schools and healthcare centres. Ms. Nga Tran, a local resident, recalled the last flood, "The flood in June was normal, but the one in September was awful. Water from Ngan Pho River began to submerge the floor, while outside it was still raining heavily. After a while the water was about one meter. I had no choice but to climb up to the attic and stay there for two days." Like many other residents, all of Ms Nga's furniture was covered in mud, some was completely damaged for having been soaked in the water for too long. But what worried her most was the loss of her rice crop. Three months after the flood, lots of farmers still struggled with finding enough food to eat. If there is no aid from the government, the situation in this province will get worse.

1. What does **disaster-prone** mean?

A. having no disasters

B. likely to have disasters

C. have very few disasters

2. What is NOT mentioned as consequences from the floods?  
 A. loss of life                                      B. loss of property                                      C. loss of crop
3. When was the flood as recalled by Ms. Nga Tran?  
 A. January                                              B. June                                                      C. September
4. How long did Ms. Nga Tran stay in her attic?  
 A. for the whole week                                      B. two days                                              C. three months
5. What is the biggest worry of Ms. Nga and other residents?  
 A. lack of food                                              B. lack of accommodation                                      C. lack of aid

**IX. Write the second sentence so that it has the same meaning to the first one.**

1. Pollution affects the environment in many ways.

The environment \_\_\_\_\_

2. It's impossible for us to predict when the earthquake will happen.

We \_\_\_\_\_

3. Some farmers are overusing Chemicals in their crops.

Chemicals \_\_\_\_\_

4. Don't leave the tap running while brushing your teeth, or you will waste water.

If you \_\_\_\_\_

Since the invention of special computers, the paths of hurricanes have been predicted. Since special computers \_\_\_\_\_

The weather is bad, so we can't go hiking in the mountains.

If the weather \_\_\_\_\_

7. What was the height of the waves in the Japan tsunami 2011?

How \_\_\_\_\_

It's my opinion that you should study English in the UK.

If \_\_\_\_\_

9. Global warming will affect specific regions in different ways.

Specific regions \_\_\_\_\_

It's two years since the Hawaii volcano erupted.

The Hawaii volcano \_\_\_\_\_

### I. LISTENING

**1. You will listen to a television show in which a man shared his story of surviving a natural disaster. Listen and answer the questions with no more than THREE words. You will listen TWICE.**

1. What was Michael doing when the tornado came? \_\_\_\_\_

2. Was he warned about the tornado before? \_\_\_\_\_

3. Did his family run outside to escape? \_\_\_\_\_

4. What was his feeling at that time? \_\_\_\_\_

5. What was the bed made of? \_\_\_\_\_

**2. Listen to the instructions on what to do in an earthquake. Decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F). Circle T or F.**

- |                                                                                         |    |
|-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|----|
| 1. If you are indoors, stay away from windows.                                          | TF |
| 2. If you are indoors, try to run away as far as possible.                              | TF |
| 3. If you are driving, get out of the car immediately.                                  | TF |
| 4. If you are trapped, keep shouting loudly until helpers come.                         | TF |
| 5. If you are trapped, you should make sound on a pipe or wall so helpers can find you. | TF |